
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 16, 2023 
 
Dear Members of Congress: 
  
Businesses support the federal legal framework created 
nearly 50 years ago by the Employee Retirement Income 
Security Act (ERISA) and believe that preserving our ability  
to contract as we see fit under ERISA is crucial to providing 
affordability and access to healthcare benefits. 
 
We oppose legislation that would undermine the ability to 
provide uniform high-value benefits to employees and 
families across the country, including prescription drug 
coverage. 
 
We are concerned that federal legislative proposals, including 
some targeting Pharmacy Benefit Managers (PBMs), will 
undermine our ability to design drug benefits that best meet 
the needs of our employees and their families. Congress 
must continue to preserve the existing contracting flexibility 
provided under ERISA.  
 
Companies must continue to have the ability to contract, 
design benefits and sell products free from government 
interference.  


